BODMIN COLLEGE
DEPUTY HEAD OF MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGES
TLR2A

Bodmin College are seeking to appoint an inspirational, enthusiastic and motivational Deputy Head of Modern Foreign Languages with the ability to teach KS3 to 5.

This exciting role will see the successful candidate working within a growing department with opportunities for career progression.

The ideal candidate will teach to a high standard and facilitate effective student learning through challenging, high quality and innovative teaching methods. The successful candidate will possess the drive and commitment to work with our students to contribute to the continued improvement of the School, building positive relationships with pupils and inspiring them to aim high. Working with our MFL Department, the applicant will be determined to get the best from our diverse cohort of students, and this will be achieved through planning and delivering engaging lessons. 

Applications are welcomed from talented and motivated individuals who genuinely enjoy teaching and who are committed to improving students’ achievement and attainment. 

We are ambitious for our students and take great pride in being a positive and supportive learning community.
 
We are a small department that is expanding: there are currently four members of staff including two native speakers of French, one Spanish assistant for KS5, and we are looking to re-establish our foreign travels and exchanges post-Covid and post-Erasmus.

Bodmin College has recently been invited to participate in the ‘Connect the Classroom’ scheme through the DfE.  This scheme will see a significant investment in the IT infrastructure within the college to improve WiFi and connectivity throughout the college campus.
 
In addition, the college has also been successful in the exciting School Rebuilding Programme which will see another significant level of investment to improve the buildings on our site.  We are hopeful that this award will assist us in continuing to develop the learning environment for all our students and staff.  It is a long term project which will help us to deliver our vision for excellent education in the local area.
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